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  Feeding Futures Funding for Independent Schools August 25, 2023 

 
FOR ACTION, INDEPENDENT SCHOOL PRINCIPALS AND AUTHORITIES – Feeding Futures Funding for Independent 
Schools: Further to the Deputy Minister Bulletin on July 21, 2023, announcing $4.5 million in funding for the creation or 
expansion of school food programs for independent schools in 2023/24, applications for Feeding Futures funding for 
eligible independent schools are now being accepted. The deadline for submission is October 9, 2023. Please see the 
attachment for more information, including eligibility requirements and a link to the application form.  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/bulletin/20230825/25360dmbulletinfeedingfuturesfundingisbaug25.pdf

